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May 8. 2025
To Worth Park District Families and Friends:

The Homerding Park Improvements Project began in March and has progressed well due to the
great weather we have experienced this Spring. We are certain that you will have the opportunity
to enjoy the park and its new amenities for a good part of the Summer.

Due to the construction of this project, and to commit to the safety and well-being of our park
users, the following will be implemented immediately as the project continues:

(1) The parking lot will be closed until further notice. Due to materials, garbage bins, trucks and
machinery utilizing the lot, it is not a safe environment for vehicles. Do note that the
parking lot is closed to all vehicles (motorcyeles. e-bikes. e-scooters. etc). Street parking is
available.

(2) Access to the park using the bridge will be closed. Fencing and signage will be installed.
Until the path is completed. which connects to the bridge, it is now a stepping hazard at this
location.

(3) Access to the park for users will be allowed but only at the east entrance off 116" St.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and hope it will only be for a short time.
Meanwhile, look forward to the changes that are coming. We are confident that you will be
pleased with the new Homerding Park.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (708) 448-7080 or
roshaughnessy @ worthparkdistrict.org :

Sincerely, -

Robert M. O"Shaughnessy. CPRP
Director of Parks and Recreation

11500 S. Beloit Ave. Worth, IL 60482 Phone: (708) 448-7080 Fax: (708) 448-4079
www.worthparkdistrict.org




